Antoinette Pancaro
B — A
From: North Stonington Rec
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 2:40 PM
Ta: Antoinette Pancaro
Subject: Recreation Commission Regular Monthly Meeting (10/01/20)

Hello Antoinette,

This is to inform you that the above meeting has been cancelled. Let me know if you need anything else?

Regards,
Thomas Fabian

NS5 Rec Director
Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments hereto is intended only for the personal and

confidential use of the designated recipients. If the reader/recipient of this message is not the intended recipient, you

are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail and all attachments hereto in error and that any review,
dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received

this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and destroy the original message received.
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